
Only New Zealanders are 
invited to pre-register and 
there’s no commitment to 
buy shares.

New Zealanders who pre-
register may be allocated 
up to 25% more shares 
than those who don’t and 
will receive their Share 
Offer Document when it’s 
available.

Pre-register online at 
mightyrivershares.govt.nz or 

call 0800 90 30 90 

The Mighty 
River Power 
Share Offer 
is coming.

Pre-registration 
is open now

closes 22 March.

Applications for the 
Mighty River Power 
Share Offer are 
expected to open in 
April 2013 - subject 
to market conditions.

Pre-registration process

Important notice
The Crown is considering offering shares to the public in Mighty River Power Limited (“Mighty River Power”). No money is currently being sought and no applications for shares will be accepted or 
money received until after an investment statement containing information about the offer of shares is available (the “Share Offer Document”).  The Crown is seeking preliminary indications of interest. 
Registering an indication of interest will not involve an obligation of any kind.  If you pre-register, you will be able to choose to either receive the Share Offer Document in hard copy or be sent an email 
notifying you that it is available online (or both).
The contents of this press release are not permitted to be made available to persons in any country other than New Zealand. Mighty River Power’s shares have not been and will not be registered under 
the United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the “United States Securities Act”) or the securities laws of any state of the United States and may not be offered or sold in the United States unless 
the shares are registered under the United States Securities Act, or an exemption from the registration requirements of the United States Securities Act and applicable United States state securities 
laws is available.


